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Ottawa, April 1. 1916.

Dr. James Bomar,
Deputy Master, The Royal lint,
Ottawa.
Dear Dr. 3onar:

It is very kind of you to have expressed = favorable
oplnion of the Colorado Plan. I valus very much such an
expression coming from yourself. I am sare that the spirit
in which ite severzl provisions are being adminlotered is quite

equal t¢ wmy merit in the provisions themselves, :né 1 really
? belleve industrial good-will is belng dintinct!y furthered in
the Stete of Colorsdo through this experiment. In case
- you may not hove seon the same, I um sendlng you a booklet
contalning ome or two addresses by lr. Rockefeller, Jr. which
relate to the "lan, and which I think will be of interest to
- you. I have had pleasure also in arranging Lo have coploes
of this booklet sent liss Toyrbee and .nmeurin Tilliams.

If you go to California,this summer, 1 should think
you would fimd it quite worth while to go via Denver. rueblo
is a very short distance from there. The irip via Salt Lake
City =nd across 3alt Lake 1tself to Framcisco would, I think,
make the most interesting Journey, unless, perchance, you

should dssire to visit the Grand Canyon of Arizenma, which you
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